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	ABDUCTION

	


The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating an attempted sexual battery and abduction that occurred on July 7th, 2009 at approximately 4:05 A.M.  
Preliminary investigation has revealed that the victim was abducted from her residence at gunpoint and was forced into an unknown make and model van.  The victim was then driven to an unknown location.  While the van was being driven, the pictured suspect attempted to commit a sexual battery on the victim.  The victim, who is a juvenile, was then able to escape the van after she kicked the pictured suspect in the groin area.  The victim was able to notify authorities shortly thereafter.
The pictured suspect has been described as a possible Hispanic male, approximately 30 years of age, black hair, and unshaven, wearing blue jeans with a white or gray pair of sneakers.  The second suspect was also described as a white male, also possibly Hispanic.

Anyone with information regarding this case is encouraged to contact Special Victims Detective Rafael Bouyett at 954-828-5639 or Broward County Crime Stoppers.
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